
June 2020 President’s Newsletter 
 
Gentlemen, 
 
        Here we go again, it is the 1st of June and I hope that everyone is slightly better than they were a 
month ago. Lots of the fear has subsided about the pandemic and that’s a good thing.  The golf course is 
in decent shape at the moment—keep your fingers crossed as we get into the real summer heat.  The 
course in now open on Monday and Tuesdays but we are still in a holding pattern for our normal 
Monday men’s club events.  The city, county and whoever else has a say in theses “rules" has not lifted 
the “large gathering” restriction placed on golf courses which means no shotgun starts for the time 
being.  I will keep everyone informed when this changes.  Making tee times is still a bit of a 
mystery.  This seems to change daily.  As you all probably know by now the Bistro and golf course are 
trying to re-organize and get back to some form of stability.  I think we all hope it happens although I do 
feel everyone’s patience is wearing thin and getting tired of all the unkept promises.  Let’s hope 
something positive happens before too long. 
 
    On a more positive note, I am happy to report that Bart Fowler is home and recovering from his health 
crises I know he appreciates all your thoughts and prayers sent in his direction. 
 
     Remember, Dry Heat Tournament is still on the schedule for August 3rd and 4th.  We are working 
with the golf course in hopes that we be able to have the tournament when scheduled.  More 
information on the tournament will be sent out by Tom Sweet as we get closer to August.  If any of you 
have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact one of the board members and we 
will do our best to help you.  Do to gathering restrictions we will NOT have our general meeting 
scheduled for June 8th.  If any of you have something to discuss please contact a board member prior to 
the 8th, we will still have a board meeting on that day. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
       
Rich Mercatante- President TLQMC 
“IN GOD WE TRUST" 
richm1014@aol.com 
 


